ATTACHMENT 12

Katherine Hall

From: Katherine Hall

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 12:45 PM
To: Katherine Hall

Subject: FW: file no. 2018-7040

Katherine Hall
Administrative Aide
Community Development Department

Surlﬁm‘e Phone: 408-730-7416

Sunnyvale.ca.gov

From: Richard Wentz

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 12:13 PM

To: Aastha Vashist <AVashist@sunnyvale.ca.gov>
Subject: re: file no. 2018-7040

| am adamantly opposed to a zoning change for this property from public facility to housing.
While it is true there is a need for housing in our community there are also other needs.

Churches and other public facility organizations are vital to our community.

Almost every church allows nonprofits to use their facilities .

It would be detrimental to our community to eliminate or even decrease these vital services.
Some of these groups using these facilities are the Boy Scouts, alcoholics Anonymous,
Narcotics Anonymous, Fish, Second Harvest, music groups [Sunnyvale Singers].

| could list many more but | believe | have made my point.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Wentz





